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Goodwill recently moved its donation house from the Riesbeck’s Food Market parking lot in New 
Concord.  
The Goodwill location had been there for 12 years, so the noticeable disappearance of the donation house 
had people in New Concord wondering what had happened.    
As stated by Connie Gordon Key holder and labor of Goodwill, “We were there for 12 years then 
Riesbecks took over and we were okay for a while until Riesbeck’s told us that we had to leave.”  
Another perspective was given by Diane Lamd Corporate Support Director for Riesbeck’s, “the Goodwill 
[donation] house was asked to move to free up parking spaces in the small parking lot.”  
The Citizens of New Concord have been questioning what happened to the house and wondering where 
they are going to take their donations.   
The Cambridge Goodwill is planning on bringing in one of their trucks every Wednesday starting on Feb. 
11 from 12-6 p.m.  
“Starting the eleventh of this month there will be a truck down there from 12-6 p.m., so if anybody would 
like to bring their donations there will be someone there to pick them up and load them into the truck 
every Wednesday,” said Gordon. 
“Good Will commented that they received a lot of good donations from New Concord,” said Lambd. 
The Goodwill in Cambridge has been there for about a year and a half and is dedicated to helping serve its 
customers and its community.  
“We always been here to help serve the community and our customers,” said Lambd. 
Goodwill hopes to help the local community through picking up local donations. 


